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i - 103 South Walnut
Cleburne, Texas 76031.

October 15, 1984

-Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Direcer
Divisio'n of Licensing
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

As a citizen of . the area .in which the Comanche Peak h- [ [
Nuclear Plant is located, I am writing to express my concern
about the current controversy over the plant. I am tired of
a few " bleeding heart liberals" throwing stumbling blocks in

;. the way of the completion of this plant. There have been
hundreds of thousands of people killed in automobiles since
its invention, but ! don't hear of these do-gooders refrainings

~ from riding in them : or- banning them from being
manufactured. .

>

These so ' called investigators are raising the generating
price of electricity every day that goes by. If they think the
general public agrees with them,' they are very mistaken.
Their actions are costing millions of electrical customers
money because of unnecessary red tape. Enough is enough

_

and it -is high time the thousands of people who are ready to,

see the nuclear plant completed be heard.
.

I am not connected in any way with the companies
building this plant nor with the construction people, I am
just a user of their product.

.

Sincerel ,

.

M
Don Smith
Superintendent
Cleburne 1.S.D.
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